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Technical Exhibit 

 

W20DE-D on channel 20 will be displaced by WABM-TV on 08/03/2019 when WABM-TV is 

scheduled to begin testing its final repack facility on channel 20. 

 

Therefore, Ventana Television Inc. submits this displacement application to move to channel 18.  

Ventana acknowledges that TV Study currently shows prohibited interference to WDBB-DT in 

Bessemer (Birmingham), AL., however WDBB is scheduled to repack to channel 14 during 

phase 5 by 09/06/2019.  Due to the repack timeline involved the Commission is requested to 

disregard interference reported by TV Study to WDBB.  See attached waiver request for further 

information.   

 

This proposal is also predicted to receive interference in excess of de minimis levels.   Ventana 

Television agrees to accept this level of incoming interference. 

 


